BUBBENHALL WORLD TANG-S00-DO KOREAN MARTIAL ARTS CLASS.

The Club continues to meet on Wednesday evenings from.6.30 p.m. to 8.00 p.m.,
in the Village Hall. All new beginners welcome, all ages, both sexes.

We wish good luck to Nathan Batchelor, Daniel Rombach and Jonathon Sheen

who will be taking their Orange Belt Tag grading at the West Midlands Sports
Centre, Cromwell Lane, Coventry, on 12th March, 1994, from 11 a.m. onwards.
Visitors will be made most welcome.

An additional Tang-Soo-Do class is now held in Ryton Village Hall on Tuesday
evenings from 6.30 p.m. to 8.00 p.m.
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BAGINTON PLAYGROUP.
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We are holding a well-known chain store Seconds Sale on Thursday, March 17th,
at 8.00 p.m. in Baginton Village Hall. PARTSH COUNCIL

Last day of term - Wednesday, March 30th.

"The Spout” area, Spring Hill.

New term starts on Monday, April 18th.
The Parish Council is discussing with Warwickshire Rural Action for the Envir-
onment, the possible improvement and enhancement of the issue point of "The

Spout”, its surrounding area, and the area around the tree at the junction of
Half-term Holiday - May 30th. All week. Spring Hill and Pit Hill. It is possible that persons and organisations in the
village interested in suggesting how this might be done, and who would be prepared
to assist in carrying out the work, will be invited to attend a meeting in the near
future, after further information has been obtained on the possibility of financial
assistance being obtained.

Baginton May Fayre will be on Saturday, May 7th.  All children welcome to
join in the Fancy Dress Competition.

The photographer will be at Playgroup on Wednesday, May 1lth. 9.30 a.m.
Everyone welcome.

Sheila Cluff Coventry 301317.
Public Footpaths in Parish.

THANKS
sl : : . The Parish Council is co-operating with the County Council in the "Parish Paths
grate¥u1 tZ?EkS]{DP prompt submission of reports - makes life much easier Partnership”, and a representative of the Planning and Transport Department of
Or your editors that Council will attend the meeting of the Parish Council on 12th April, 1994,

NEXT NEWSLETTER to discuss the matter with the Parish Council.

The next issue is due for circulation in early June, 1894. News, information Stoneleigh Road.
or items of interest for publication, in writing please, to Rene Beale,
10, Waggoners Close, Bubbenhall, CV8 3JE. *Phone - Coventry 301727.

The Parish Council has been informed by the County Council Highways Section that
the centre line on Stoneleigh Road will be extended from'Tantara Lodge’ to the
village when the County white-lining contractor is next in the area.

Local Government Review.

It is understood that Warwick District Council proposes to hold a District
consultation meeting shortly on the current proposals for the re-organisation of
local government in the area, involving the possible creation of "unitary
authorities” in Warwickshire.

Parish Council Precept for 1994/95.

The Parish Council, after careful consideration, has decided to levy a precept

of £3000 for the financial year 1984/395. This will mean that for Band"D" of

the Council tax, the additional requirement for Bubbenhall Parish Council will be
£10.02 compared with §£8.22 in the current financial year.

Annual Parish Assembly.

This will be held at the Village Hall on Tuesday, 26th April, 1954, at 8 p.m.
The Annual Parish Meeting is an excellent opportunity to hear of the work of




